
 

Westhoughton with Chew Moor Area Forum 

Thursday 23rd March 2017; Drop-in: 6.30pm, Main meeting: 7.00pm 

AGENDA 
 
1 Introductions   
2 Declarations of interest from Councillors and Officers 
3 Minutes of previous meeting  
4 Update on Winifred kettle House 
5 Update on Area Forum budgets 
6 Questions and answers session 
7 Close of meeting 

 
Your local Councillors and Area Working Officers will be happy to assist with any questions or 
concerns you may have about this meeting or any other aspect affecting the Westhoughton 
with Chew Moor area. Your contacts are: 
 
Cllr David Chadwick Tel: 01942 818526 david.chadwick@bolton.gov.uk 

Cllr Martyn Cox Tel: 01204 651397 martyn.cox@bolton.gov.uk 

Cllr Kevan Jones Tel: 01204 337969 kevan.jones@bolton.gov.uk 

Cllr Zoe Kirk-Robinson Tel: 07834590737 zoe.kirk-robinson@bolton.gov.uk 

Cllr Anna-Marie Watters 

Cllr Christine Wild 

Tel: 01204 335516 

Tel: 07977 516192 

annamarie.watters@bolton.gov.uk 

christine.wild@bolton.gov.uk 

   
 

Area Working Team: 
John Shannon 

Area Co-ordinator 

Tel: 07789 031615 john.shannon@bolton.gov.uk 
 
 

Jane Bickerstaffe 

Business Support Officer 

 

Tel: 01204 331126 jane.bickerstaffe@bolton.gov.uk  

 

I do hope that you will come and join us to learn more about what’s happening in your area and 
how it might impact on or benefit you. Please feel free to invite others who you think this might 
interest. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Do you have an email address? 
 

We would like to send you updates regarding your Area Forum 
electronically. Please email your details and the name of the forum/s 
you are interested in to: 
 

areaworking@bolton.gov.uk 
 

 

This will make Council services more efficient and help save paper 
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